
 

 

Welburn Hall School 

END OF TERM EDITION 

 

A fond farewell to the Leavers and wish them all the very best for the 

future! 

        
 
 

Peat Rigg Trip on 3-5th July 
KS4 had an amazing time on our 2 night residential at Peat Rigg. 

All students got involved with the activities and a great time was had by all! 
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Welburn’s Got Talent – Helmsley Arts Centre 

Well done to all our students and staff!!!  whom participated in the event.  You 

all did an amazing performance…..a very entertaining evening was had by all.   

 

Staff Changes 

Today we say goodbye to Adam Templeton, Julie Simmons and Sue Price - we all 

wish you good luck for the future and Happy restful and peaceful retirement for 

Sue.  

As you all know we are busy recruiting several new staff members to the team for 

the new term in September, and will introduce them all to you in the September 

newsletter. 

 

After School Activities 
 
We will be arranging after school activities initially for one evening a week 
following the October half term holiday. This will allow the student’s time to 
settle into their new groups. Details will be sent out when arrangements have 
been finalised.  
 

 

We hope you have a great summer holiday and we will see you again on  

Wednesday 4th September 2019! 


